
Register your child for the BHS READ-A-THON! 

We have teamed up with the team at Get Moving Crew to help facilitate a new 
type of fundraiser that we are hoping will make a real impact. 


We are looking to raise money to help purchase $5,000 of books for the library, as 
well as provide new hooks for our classrooms (520 Henkel Safety Hooks are 
being ordered - over a $4,000 cost). Our fundraiser will help make a great impact 
on our students and classrooms. All additional money will be allocated to 
classroom and library supplies as outlined by our Principal and Teachers. 


This event will work along with the 

BHS “One School One Book” program. 


We will be disclosing the name of the book  
on April 2nd… have your kids look for clues  
throughout the school as the date gets closer.


Register in 3 Simple Steps 

1. Simply register or Login to your parent dashboard 
via the Star Icon at www.thegetmovincrew.com 


2. Once logged in simply share via Facebook or other 
social media with just a few clicks and use the 
email button to send to close friends and family.


3. Our goal is for all parents to send 10 emails to 
family/friends and post on Facebook. 


Parents who share their student’s fundraising page by sending 10 emails average raising 
$100.00. Post on Facebook and average another $50. Every communication helps. 
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